
Jean Mendoza 
 

Dear WA State Dept. of Ecology,
Would you please post the supporting documents that Kevin Freeman and Scott Stephen reference
in their comment letter on behalf of the WA Dairy Federation? It is not possible to verify the
accuracy of many statements in their letter without this information.
Thank you.
Jean Mendoza


